
From: Neil Hargreaves < >  
Sent: 23 December 2019 21:26 
To: JOHN SLATER < >; Demetria Macdonald 
< > 
Cc: Clerk to Newport PC < >; Stephen Miles 
< >; Joanna Hill <j > 
Subject: Re: [External]..Re: Gladman appeal result 

 
Dear Mr Slater 
 
I have published the attached on the Nhp website, together with the two appeal results 
 
I have also attached photos from the parish council facebook. They illustrate our reg 16 the responses 
re flood related policies.  There is planning approval for a new flood sewer across the Common.  The 
white bits around the manhole are toilet paper - it looked rather worse in daylight - this illustrates our 
response to Anglian Water re our request that their infrastructure be upgraded 
 
The good news is the forecast for Christmas Day is bright and clear and no-one got flooded this time! 
 
Have a Merry Christmas! 
 
Neil 

 








